
FFG Season 2024 

We started off with a very good pre-season, which had us in a good footing going into the league 

campaign. 

Indeed, a good league campaign was had, winning 8 and drawing 2 of our 18 league games. 

Most of our panel played games throughout the year, and we were able to give game time to 7 

players who hadn’t to date played any senior league football.  

Three of these lads played minor league Football also this year. 

Our championship campaign, although confident going into, our form / potential didn’t materialise. 

Two losses and one win, saw us exit at the end of the second round.  

Our reserves played 9 league games out of a possible 18 and had 3 walkovers.  

No team in the reserve league fielded for all 18 matches, which has become a trait unfortunately for 

reserve football.  

Reserves also relied heavily on minor players with 7 lads also stepping up from time to time to help 

out and play. 

Without change of rule I believe more games would’ve been walked over for numerous teams not 

just our own.  

The reserves lost their championship match to a strong Clonduff team and this brought our season 

to an end in early August.  

Next season, we hope to make progress with what is a young and evolving team, both with regards 

to Senior league &Championship and Reserve Football. 
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